

July 22, 1974

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We received your letter and tape last week. There is no doubt that you picked up KEEY Radio on your receiver.

The KEEY Staff is pleased to hear that you sometimes have a chance to listen to our station while in New Brighton. We all enjoy letters from people who pick us up on their receivers so far away.

Thank you for your letter and tape.

Cordially,

MALRITE OF MINNESOTA, INC.

Kathryn a. Peterson

KEEY AM & KEEY FM

Kathryn A. Peterson

Secretary